

ALGONQUIN



Box 203, Bancroft, ON K0L 1C0 www.algonquinshrineclub.ca

January 2020

EXECUTIVE

President

Wavne WIGGINS (613)334-1245 waywel@sympatico.ca

1st Vice

Jim BURKE (613)334-5537

2nd Vice

Ron Mark (705)457-9559

Secretary

Dave EARLE (613)334-7455 shrine.sec@gmail.com

Treasurer

Dean LINTON (613)332-4491 dj.Linton@live.ca

Chaplain

Vaughn LLOYD (613)332-4074 vaughn@vaughnlloyd.ca

Directors

Jim WILLIAMS Kevin FUDGE **Barry CROSS Ed OTTO Dave MOUNT** Steven BERRY

Auditors

Larry DONADSON Eric MUELLER

Ambassador Barry ROBB (705)457-7822 barryrobb4@gmail.com

Executive Meeting

January 15, 2020 - 10:00 AM - Wilberforce Legion

General Meeting

January 21, 2020 - Wilberforce Legion Zem Zem 6:00 PM - Dinner 6:30 PM Ladies Welcome at all meetings

FROM THE PRESIDENT'S DESK . . .

Nobles & Ladies,

Noble President Wayne Wiggins is currently in the Czech Republic attending the World Juniors Hockey Tournament.

Dave

Photo Highlights from 2019



UPCOMING EVENTS

February 29th, 1:30 PM **Financial Meeting Rameses Temple**

June 12th - 14th Spring Ceremonial Guelph, ON

July 5th - 9th **Imperial Session** Kansas City, Missouri

September 25th -**October 7th** Potentate's 2020 Trip **British Isle Cruise**

PARADES

T.B.A.

"Daving fun & working for our Kids"

COMMITTEES

Public Relations
Charles MULLETT

Dinners Ed OTTO Barry CROSS

News Letter/Website
Dave EARLE

Membership
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

100 Million Dollar Club Frank WILSON

Sick and Visiting
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

Rameses Lottery Tickets Larry DONALDSON

Hospital
Ron MARK
Eric MUELLER
Dave REEVES
Charles MULLETT
Wayne WIGGINS

Housing Chairman Dave MOUNT

Golf Tournament
Dave REEVES
Jim WILLIAMS
Dave MOUNT

Cake Sales Ron MARK Todd GRAINGER Dean LINTON Jim BURKE Wayne WIGGINS

Float Transportation Hald ROBINSON Dave REEVES Vaughn LLOYD

Fund Raising Ideas
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

UNITS

Rock Hounders ATV Unit
Barry CROSS
Chairman
Vaughn LLOYD
1st Vice Chair
Dean LINTON
Treasurer

Clown Unit
Wayne WIGGINS (Ding-A-Ling)
Chairman
Noble Dave EARLE (Harley)
1st Vice Chair
Dean LINTON (String-Bean)
Treasurer

"FROM THE DESK OF YOUR AMBASSADOR"

Greetings Nobles;

I bring greetings from Illustrious Sir William C Sweet and his Lady Barbara. I was unable to attend the Installation of officers this year but extend my congratulations to Illustrious Sir William Sweet and his officers.

Now that the hustle and bustle of the Christmas season is over we can now turn our thoughts to the months ahead and the business of our club.

I am encouraged by the success of our cake sales again this year and extend congratulations to those Nobles who participated in those sales.

Noble Ambassador Barry Robb

The Chaplain's Corner

Nobles and Ladies;

Happy New Year. We hear this every January, and every year we all end up using this time of year as measure of how we and our loved ones are doing. This may sound selfish, but if we don't look after ourselves, how do we help others? As part of the Shrine Family we look after each other and together we are able to stay focused on helping the children who are put in impossible situations.

So; Happy New Year to everyone and may the Great Architect Of The Universe help us to look after the kids in the coming year.

Chaplain Noble Vaughn



SICK AND VISITING

Ill Sir Jim Rennie slowly on the mend.

Noble Barry Robb has been receiving treatment for prostrate cancer.

Doug Hannah (prepares newsletter/website) had a toe amputated.



Our outgoing President, Noble Charles Mullett and our newly appointed Ambassador, Noble Barry Robb, both enjoy the delicious dinner at our December meeting.

The fantastic ladies and men of the Wilberforce Legion who provide our great meals, Thanks again !!





"Santa and his elf making their visit to the Algonquin Shrine Club meeting in December"